
 
 
 

 

 

 

Westfields Infant School 
School Lane, Yateley, Hampshire, GU46 6NN 

Executive Headteacher: Miss J Redman 

 

Telephone: 01252 873603 

Email: infants@westfieldsfederation.org.uk 

Website: www.westfields-inf.co.uk 

 

 

 

   

 

                                                                                                         
 

18th November 2024 
 
Dear Parents 

 
We would like to invite you to join us for our Year 2 Christmas performance – ‘Hey Ewe’, which 
this year will be at St Peter’s Church on Wednesday 18th December at 6.00pm. The children 
will need to be dropped off at the back door to the church which is located opposite Yateley 
Medical Centre. We would like the children to arrive dressed in their costume between 5:30pm 
and 5:45pm. Please be aware that parking at the church is very limited.  
 
Our Christmas performances are always very popular and we enjoy sharing these occasions 
with you.  However, we have limited space in the church so we are only have a maximum of 2 
tickets per child (this number restriction includes adults and older children). We 
recognise this may cause some disappointment but trust you will understand the health and 
safety reasons for this. 
 
Sadly, the presence of small children on these occasions can easily cause a distraction both 
to the performers and to the audience.  In view of this we must ask you not to bring any under 
school age children (including babies).  If this is not possible for any reason, we will be 
performing to the rest of the school on Monday 16th December at 10.30am – 11.30am; this 
will also be ticketed and there are a very limited number of seats available, which you may 
attend with your pre-school child as an alternative so you do not miss out.  Please check 
availability of these seats with the School Office. 
 
Entry to the performances will be by ticket only. Please remember to bring your tickets with 
you. Please click here to complete our Google Form requesting your tickets by Friday 
22nd November.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
Miss Jo Redman 
Executive Headteacher 

 

 

https://forms.office.com/e/PRmApKvDqc

